
Panther Lake Oct 2 
 
 
From: Bruce Murray drbm@shaw.ca 
Sent: Thu 2016-10-07@230pm 
 
Met Jason Perry and Gerry Stevens at Panther Lake last Sunday after hearing from Gerry how 
he and Bob did very well on Dries the day before.   
 
Conditions were dry but a bite windy for my anchorless craft.  Had to fish Dries of course and 
had a couple of terrific hits while becoming more familiar with the “new craft”.   
 
Jason did well got 5 to the boat on 10 hits and Gerry….well every time I looked in his direction 
he had a fish on….too many to count (TMTC).  It was a good day for all! 
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